## office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

From: Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association <office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org>

**Sent:** Wednesday, October 4, 2023 8:03 AM **To:** office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

**Subject:** Reminder: MGCA Open Forum Registration





A Communication of the Mt. Gretna Campmeeting

## MGCA Open Forum - Saturday, October 7th - 10 a.m. to Noon

Just a reminder that the Mt. Gretna Campmeeting Association Board of Managers and Committee Chairs will conduct the final Open Forum of 2023 via Zoom on Saturday, October 7th from 10 a.m. until noon.

It's not too late to register for the Open Forum. MGCA Members are encouraged to participate to express their views or concerns about MGCA and to hear their neighbors' perspectives on issues that are important to them.

## Click Button to Register for the Open Forum

Mount Gretna Campmeeting P.O. Box 428 Mount Gretna, PA 17064 office@mtgretnacampmeeting.org

 $This \ email \ was \ sent \ to \ of fice @mtgretnacamp meeting. or gYou \ received \ this \ email \ because \ you \ are \ registered \ with \ Mt \ Gretna \ Camp meeting \ Association$ 

Unsubscribe here



© 2023 Mt Gretna Campmeeting Association